



Friday 8th December

Dear Parents,

On our last day of term, Wednesday 20th December 2023, the children can choose to come into school in a Christmas jumper if they have one, a party outfit or their own clothes. The children will be going out for breaks as usual so clothing will need to be suitable for the winter weather.

Our celebrations on the last day of term will also include the children enjoying an end of term party in their classrooms. In an effort to minimise costs for families at this time, we do not ask parents for donations for a separate Christmas jumper day in early December, and we will not be asking parents to contribute party food for the children. Instead, a festive snack and drink will be supplied by school for the children to enjoy.

If you are experiencing financial hardship at present, please contact school in strictest confidence and we will do our best to refer you to external sources of support and advice. Confidential emails can be directed to k.rowe@cvps.omegamat.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Nichola Stewart

Deputy Headteacher



